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School / Classroom Updates / Accomplishments 

• May’s Theme for Student of the Month 

was Excellence.  Congratulations to the 

following students for being chosen as 

May’s Student of the Month! 

Kindergarten: Ivan Olsen         

1st Grade:  Reese Pedder 

2nd Grade:   Arya Larson 

3rd Grade: Kaylee Nelson 

4th Grade: Logan Cleveland 

5th Grade: Ashlyn Sapp 

6th Grade: Connor Grimm  

 

 

 

June’s Theme for Student of the Month was Sincere.  

Congratulations to the following students for being 

chosen as June’s Student of the Month 

 

Kindergarten:  Oaklynn Burk         

1st Grade:   Marlene Wamsley 

2nd Grade:   Harley Wamsley 

3rd Grade:  Ryder Petersen 

4th Grade:  Rylee Spohn 

5th Grade:  Taryn Woosley 

6th Grade:  Clove MacDonald 

 

 

 

 

 

 



• For the I – ready end of year results, there were improvements that we saw.  For reading, K - 6 students at grade level or above rose from 15% at 

the beginning of the year to 44% and the students at 2 or more grade levels below decreased from 47% to 21%.  For math, K - 6 students at grade 

level or above rose from 5% at the beginning of the year to 32% and the students at 2 or more grade levels below decreased from 47% to 21%.   

 

Overall, there was progress, but we do have a long ways to go.  We will be using lessons learned from using this program from this year to 

improve our structure for next year.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

• The Benton County Sheriff's Office Marine Division visited Alsea on 

May 23rd to educate our K - 8 students about water safety.  It was a great 

presentation that the students LOVED and we appreciate that BCSO came to 

visit us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



• Ms. Pinion’s 3rd grade class held a Black Light 

Party at school to learn about Chemical Reactions 

and how the environment could affect those 

reactions. 

 

 

 

• Field Day was a success!  Students from Grade K – 6 spent 

the afternoon outside, competing in 7 different activities and 

ending the day with popsicles!  Thank you to our parent 

volunteers, our Aides, Mr. Pearson and the teachers for planning 

and executing this day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 



• We handed out Attendance Awards at an assembly the last week of school.  Students who attended 

school 90% or more of the time received a black t-shirt that said “Alsea, Attendance Matters.”  Those 

students who attended the school year 95% or 

more of the time received a blue sweatshirt that 

had the Alsea Wolverine logo on the front and on 

the back said “Attendance Matters.”  We are 

proud of our students and hope to continue the 

upward trend of increasing our regular attendance 

rate.  

 

 

 

 

 


